
Notice of closing the microscope room due to equipment 
inspection of power outage 

 
The microscope room will be closed during the following period due 
to equipment inspection of electric power outage.  
From Friday, September 11 PM 5:00 to Monday, September 14 AM 
9:00  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
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